
Care company attacks workers' rights
 Germany 

EPSU has sent solidarity greetings to members of the ver.di services union who are 
taking strike action against the Celenus care company, a subsidiary of the French 
multinational Orpea. The company has sacked worker representatives, has 
threatened to outsource cleaning jobs and refuses to negotiate a collective 
agreement.
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